
22nd March 2024 

25.03.24 - 05.04.24: Easter Holidays. 

22.04.24 - 26.04.24: Bikeability for Y5. More 

info to follow. 

29.04.24: Y3 trip to Harlow Carr. 

03.05.24: Y5 VR Day. 

06.05.24: School closed. BANK HOLIDAY. 

13.05.24: Y6 SATs week. 

21.05.24: Brownlee event. 

24.05.24: Y6 SATs treat - Alhambra & Pizza Hut. 

27.05.24 - 31.05.24: Spring Bank Holiday. 

03.06.24 - 07.06.24: Bikeability for Y6. More 

info to follow. 

05.06.24: Y1 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 

10.06.24: Y2 SATs start. 

11.06.24: Y2 - 6 Sports Day.  

12.06.24: EYP/Y1 Sports Day. 

14.06.24: Fun Day! (inflatables). 

17.06.24: School closed. Staff training day. 

27.06.24: Cherry class vising St Philip’s Primary 

(Linking schools). 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

OAK 90.0% 

LAUREL 95.8% 

YEW 96.4% 

CEDAR 98.9% 

HAZEL 90.0% 

WILLOW 96.0% 

MAPLE 93.9%

CHERRY 97.3% 

ASH 95.8% 

ELM 96.5% 

CHESTNUT 88.9% 

BEECH 92.5% 

ROWAN 96.1%  

ATTENDANCE: 

94.5% 

Attendance of 

97% is our goal! 

THIS WEEK’S               

HOUSEPOINT WINNERS: 

ST IVES 

CEDAR win 

our ‘Carrots’ 

for the week!  

EID                                                                
If your child will not be attending school 

due to Eid celebrations, kindly complete a 

leave of absence request form available at 

the school office. We want to ensure all 

absences are properly recorded. 

On behalf of everyone at Wycliffe, we extend warm wishes to 

all our families celebrating Eid. May your festivities be joyous 

and filled with blessings. 

It was lovely to see all of our parents and carers.                                          

Thank you for coming! 

We came 3rd out of 14 schools for attendance in the BDAT 

competition. No Easter Bunny visit, but attendance most 

certainly improved! Thank you.    

Another huge thank you to all of those who have 
supported the Bradford North Foodbank. All of your 

donations will go to supporting local families this 
Easter and Eid. Many thanks for your kindness and 

generosity.  



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE NEXT HALF TERM IS: 

We invite you to produce something based on our Christian Value, 
that we can display in school e.g. art work, models, a song etc. 

Can we forgive            
ourselves?  

Sports Stars 
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All who attend Volleyball! 

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

Kitty completed her 
watermanship.    

Well done! 

August in year 6 

"Over 5 races, August Longley placed 9 

out of 74 in the the Year 5-6 boys cate-

gory of the 2023-24 PECO Junior Cross-

Country Challenge League. He saved his 

best performance for the last race of 

the series at a very muddy Roundhay 

Park on Sunday 25 Feb 2024, coming in 

4th!"  

A reminder that children are NOT allowed 

to wear hoodies on PE days, except for 

Year 6.  

Class photos 

For free delivery to school on your child’s 

photographs order online by Monday 

1st April. Order via the Tempest website using your 

unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk. 

Call 01736 751555 for assistance.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tempest-orders.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Coffice%40wycliffe.bdat-academies.org%7Cf8b276f11a174d0d202e08dc48d39664%7C52c42cdf48254ecdb569223be5c63855%7C0%7C0%7C638465320798085100%7CUnknown%7CTWF

